
  Memo 

 

To: All staff and physicians 

From: Gail Lebel, VP and Chief Human Resource Officer 

Date: Oct. 15, 2021 

Re: Vaccination Reminder 

Further to the amended COVID-19 vaccination policy for health care workers 

communicated on Oct. 8, 2021, this is a reminder that unvaccinated health care 

workers looking to provide proof of two doses by the Nov. 19, 2021 timeframe will 

need to have received their first dose by Oct. 22, 2021. 

 

You can get the facts about COVID-19 vaccines here and book your vaccination 

appointment here. 

 

The vaccines are effective, will keep you, your coworkers and your loved-ones safe. 

They reduce the risk of hospitalization and overburdening our health care system 

which negatively affects many other important hospital services beyond intensive 

care units. 

 

Each new development throughout this pandemic journey, including the severity of 

this fourth wave, can raise a range of emotions.  

 

For those looking for additional support, please refer to the resources found on the 

Employee Wellness page on Skyline, and remember, EFAP is here for you 24 hours a 

day, seven days a week. Call 1-800-663-1142 or log in on the website anytime. 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-19/nb-vaccine/get-the-facts.html
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/covid-19/nb-vaccine.html
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/EmploymentBenefits/employee-health-wellness/Pages/default.aspx
https://homeweb.ca/

